
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Flu Vaccinations for Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 
A NHS nurse came into school last Monday, 16th October to dispense the flu vaccination to children, whose 
parents had completed the online consent form.  Since then a number of parents have contacted us to say 
they filled in the form but their child did not get the vaccination.  We have contacted the NHS and been 
told that they will NOT BE re-visiting again.  
Any parent wishing to have their child vaccinated can attend an all-day clinic at Train Lane, Pickering on 
Wednesday 25th October.  Please let the nurse, Natalie Hall, know you are planning to come on 
07949477758 so that she has enough vaccine to hand. 

 
 

Shoeboxes 
A reminder that these should be brought into school as soon after the half-term holiday as possible, no 
later than Monday, 6th November. 

 
 

FOSS 
Halloween - You can still buy tickets on the Monday we come back or you are able to pay on the door. 
We need as much help as possible to set up and tidy up afterwards. Set up will be from 3pm in the village hall 
so if you are able to lend a hand, please email Charlotte Hope at charlotte.hope.ch@gmail.com. Any time you 
can spare would be greatly appreciated. Thank you.  

 
 
Skipping Ropes  
Following the skipping day we held on Friday 6th October, we still have a number of skipping ropes left in 
school for sale.  These come in both children and adult sizes.  Please contact the school office if you would 
like to purchase one. 

 
 

Parents Evening 
 Absolutely delighted with all the feedback into our child’s progress. We are so happy with the school 

and all the staff – Best decision!! 
 Thank you for making our child’s transition from nursery to school so seamless. They come home 

excited to tell me about their day, the things they have learnt and the games they have played. We 
are so pleased we decided to send them to your school and to be part of such a caring and friendly 
community. 

 I am so glad to hear that my child is coming on so well and has settled into their new class. 
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 A very positive and constructive parents evening. 
 I really enjoyed parents evening and found it very helpful to know how I can help at home. 

 
Thank you to everyone who attended parents evening. 

 
Piano 
Manufacture: Steinmetz 
Length: 132cm/52" 
Height: 120cm/47" 
Depth: 61cm/24" 
 
Due to a house move this is free to a good home on completion of the sale. Please contact Mrs Metcalfe 
for details. 

 
 

Music Day at Ampleforth College for Class 3 
On Tuesday, Class 3 visited Ampleforth College and experienced a wonderful day of musical activities 
including: singing a very funny penguin warm-up song; playing samba music as a whole class (which 
sounded amazing!); learning to play a tin whistle; and performing a range of songs to parents in the Abbey. 
We were also privileged to go on a guided tour around the Abbey, led by Mr Little (who was actually six 
feet tall!) 
It was a brilliant day and it was lovely to see the children enjoy themselves so much while they were 
learning. 
Mr Smith. 
The coach for to Ampleforth and back cost £160 and we collected £95 in voluntary contributions for this 
trip. Thank you. 

 
School Dinners 
Due to logistical problems in the kitchen, there will be a change in ‘puddings’ on the Week 1 Menu. 

 
Wednesday will now be a Roast Chicken dinner followed by Sticky Toffee Pudding and 

Thursday will be Meatballs in Tomato sauce followed by Flapjack. 
 

But you are reminded that we return to school on Monday 30th October on the Week 2 Menu. 

 
 
 


